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Changes to Italgas’ calendar of corporate events 

 

Change of date of the Press Release relating to the results as at March 31st, 2024 

 

Milan, April 17th, 2024 – Italgas announces that the publication of the press release relating to the 

approval of the result as at March 31st 2024 has been postponed from May 13th to May 14th 2024, 

prior to the opening of the financial markets. 
 

Consequently, the conference call to present the results to institutional investors and financial 

analysts will be held on May 14th 2024. The time will be indicated, as usual, in the press release 

and in the invitation to the conference call. 
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